
























                        May 30, 2024 

Dear partnering churches,  

God is moving in this second trimester of 2024 according to His faithful promises. Be 
encouraged as you see Him at work here in Puebla, MX. “He is the God, the faithful 
God” (Deut. 7:9) .  

Several new families have been attending “Living Hope Baptist Church” and we moved 
into the new rental building for Sunday services. Almost 30 new converts are taking our 
11 AM Discipleship Class and for the 12 PM Preaching Service there are nearly 100 in 
attendance (pictured below).  

The new building demands many physical improvements  
that the men of our church (and Hope House) have invested 
many hours into. It’s great to see everybody doing their part. 

”DIA DEL NIÑo” 
To help the people of 
Malacatepec know of our new 
location, we organized a 
“Children’s Day” recently that 
coincides with a holiday here in 
Mexico. It was a great blessing to 
serve our community and preach 
Christ to them. 




 Advancing with the addicted 

 

 Nearly seventy people attend “Hope 
Group” addictions meetings every Friday 
night. These include many addicted men 
and their family members who suffer in 
the process. 

Thanks to God’s provision through many of you, we will be moving into the new facility for 
Hope House for men in June. Here are some pictures of the almost-finished complex. 

 GREAT NEWS: Hope house for ladies! 
For three years we have had to turn away many families 
seeking a Hope House for Ladies. Praise to God, we finally 
will open this vital ministry beginning in early August. The 
operating budget for it will be between $2,000-$,3000 
per month. This includes rent, staff salaries, meals, etc. 
Thanks to Maranatha Baptist Church in Mt. Pleasant, MI, 
who will be sending this amount for three months, we 
have enough to begin in August and continue through October. After October, we are 
still seeking monthly support. If 30 churches would contribute $100 per month, this 
need would be met to reach lady addicts with the Gospel. Could you be one of 
them? 

 A triumphant birth 

My sweet wife gave birth to Deborah May Taylor at 6:58 PM on 
May 2. God is good!  
 
Thank you for caring about us and the work here in Mexico!  
                                               _ 


